

RECORD OF PROCEEDING

STRATEGIC PLANNING WORKSHOP CITY HALL COUNCIL CHAMBERS MAY 2, 2022

The meeting began at approximately 8:30 a.m.

The following elected officials were in attendance:

PRESENT

Mayor Bob Nation

Councilmember Mary Monachella

Councilmember Aaron Wahl

Councilmember Mary Ann Mastorakos

Councilmember Dan Hurt

Councilmember Michael Moore

Councilmember Merrell Hansen

Councilmember Gary Budoor

ABSENT

Councilmember Barbara McGuinness

Also in attendance were Beth Quindry, Molly Saunders and Gabby Danback from Shockey Consulting; City Administrator Mike Geisel; Director of Public Works/City Engineer Jim Eckrich; Chief of Police Ray Johnson; Director of Finance Jeannette Kelly; Director of Information Technology Matt Haug; Superintendent of Parks Maintenance Operations Steve Jarvis; and City Clerk Vickie McGownd.

STRATEGIC PLANNING WORKSHOP

All attendees participated in discussion pertaining to:

- current data and trends, and their potential impact on Chesterfield;
- imagining the future of Chesterfield from various perspectives in order to develop a common vision; and
- prioritizing issues and opportunities, to identify focus areas for the strategic plan.

The meeting ended at approximately 12:20 p.m.

Respectfully submitted:

Mike Geisel

City Administrator

Vickie McGownd

City Clerk

APPROVED BY CITY COUNCIL: 5/16/2022